
 

 

November 14, 2023 

 

Dear East Greenwich Township School Community,  

 

Today, in celebration of American Education Week, hundreds of parents and guardians visited 

classrooms for Parent Visitation Day.   Jeffrey Clark School had over 200 visitors, and Samuel Mickle 

School had over 350 visitors!                                                                                             

American Education Week is celebrated yearly to honor our public schools.  The National Education 

Association started this week in 1921. According to the NEA, “American Education Week happens the 

week prior to the week of Thanksgiving. Each day of the week has its own theme, during which we 

celebrate our public school community. Festivities honor the team of people who work in 

our nation’s public schools, everyone from the bus driver and classroom teacher to the cafeteria 

worker and administrative staff, plus countless others.” 

We enjoyed opening our schools for families to participate in our classroom communities and 

instructional lessons.  While this day provides opportunities for families to be a part of learning, it 

also brings smiles to our students’ faces.  They are excited and proud to share their classrooms with 

visitors! We thank our families and staff for their dedication to our students.  

Sincerely,  

Andrea Evans   


